
                                              
NOTICE OF 2020 MEETINGS 

 
BRITTANY PLACE METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

ADAMS COUNTY, COLORADO 
 
 
 
                      NOTICE IS  HEREBY  GIVEN  that  the  Board of  Directors of the Brittany Place 
Metropolitan District,  Adams County,  Colorado,  will  hold special meetings as needed at Global 
Pacific Properties, 5161 E. Arapahoe Road, Suite 320, Centennial, CO  80122, for the  purpose  of  
conducting  any  business  which  may  come  before  the  Board.  The meeting is open to the 
public. 
 
                      This notice is given by order of the Board of Directors of the District. 
 
                                                 BRITTANY PLACE METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 
                                                 ADAMS COUNTY, COLORADO 
 
                                                By:/s/                    Community Resource Services  
                                                                              District Managers 
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